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Reading Scholars Programme

On Thursday 18th January eight of our Year 10 students commenced their journey through a ‘Reading 

Scholars Programme’ at Reading University.  The purpose of this programme is to help raise aspiration and 

to introduce students to higher education.  We were part of the pilot programme last year and have been 

invited to participate again. There will be another four sessions.

The students will be working with Mentoring Ambassadors from the university whom we were introduced to.  

A big focus of this first day was on the goals and aspirations of the students.  All the students worked really 

well through a workshop to help them set realistic targets and make plans to achieve them.  They discussed 

possible setbacks and distractions and thought of ways that might help them overcome these obstacles.

I was so impressed with the number of questions the students asked the Ambassadors and with their

engagement in the activities. We return early February for day two! 

Apprenticeship Live Broadcast

The latest Apprenticeship Live Broadcast was delivered by TUI, the world’s leading integrated leisure

tourism business. 

TUI is now offering a Management Degree Apprenticeship which starts this September 2018.  This would 

involve working full-time for TUI in a variety of roles on a rotation basis. Some of these roles include; TUI 

Airways, Business Change and Commercial functions whilst completing a Bachelor of Arts (Honours) degree 

level apprenticeship over four years.

TUI partner with the University of Hertfordshire to deliver this degree.  The degree is bespoke and designed 

by TUI and the university to reflect the modern needs of a global travel business with learning modules such 

as hotel design, digital marketing and data science as well as management and leadership modules.

There are also Retail, Engineering and Commercial Apprenticeships within TUI.

It was great to hear from the apprentices on the live broadcast.  One of them works within the Product area 

and had just returned from a trip to Lapland!


